OIC Rules Coordinator

From: Chad Hurst <drchad@hurstclinic.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 4:58 PM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment
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To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to ask for the office of the insurance commissioner to please protect the reasonable and
customary fees that | charge for the care of patients involved in motor vehicle accidents. Insurance
companies, cutting these fees will result in more charges being passed along to patients for care that
they have paid insurance companies to receive.

Sincerely,
Chad Hurst DC
East Wenatchee WA
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